
From: Davis, Taron <Taron.Davis@dss.sc.gov>
To: Alford, Susansusan.alford@dss.sc.gov

Swindler, JackieJackie.Swindler@dss.sc.gov
Meacham, JoanJoan.Meacham@dss.sc.gov
Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/28/2016 1:56:37 PM
Subject: I added a sentence which shows that we do not intend to duplicate this process in 

counties where it exists
Attachments: Proviso 38 29.docx

 
 
Taron Brown Davis, J.D.
Deputy Director, Child Welfare Services
South Carolina Department of Social Services
P.O. Box 1520
Columbia, South Carolina 29202
Phone: 803.898.1370
 
**NOTE: PLEASE DO NOT REPORT CHILD ABUSE AND NEGLECT TO THIS EMAIL ADDRESS.  IF YOU SUSPECT A CHILD 
IS BEING ABUSED OR NEGLECTED, PLEASE REPORT TO YOUR LOCAL DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES.**
 
Privacy Notice: This message may contain information that is protected from disclosure by federal and/or state law, 
or is otherwise privileged or confidential.  This communication is intended only for the use of the individual or entity 
to whom it is addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering 
this message to the recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message 
is strictly prohibited and violations of applicable federal and/or state law may subject you to civil and/or criminal 
penalties.  If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone and delete 
this message.
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